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August 2 5 , 1966 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 

I have recently discussed with Professor José Luis L. 
Aranguren the possibility of his presenting a short course 
at Indiana University during the first half of the spring 
semester. Professor Aranguren's stature is well known to 
us, but in support of a substantial salary for him during 
this period I should appreciate a brief evaluation from 
you which I may present to administrative officials at 
Indiana University. I hope that you will be good enough 
to do me this favor. The letter may be in Spanish or in 
English as you find it convenient. 

Sincerely yours, 

John C. Dowling 
JCD:rp Chairman 
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